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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

0631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

ATTENTION: Mr. Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident Programs

SUBJECT: Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP)
Covering Period of October 1, 1953 thru Sept ember 30, 1984

Gent lemen:

This cont'irms receipt of the NRC Region I SALP Board Report dated November
10, 1084, regarding Calvert Cliff's Nuclear Power Plant and our subsequent

meeting with you on December 7, 1084,

We appreciate your favorable assessment and constructive criticism of our

nuclear program and welcome the opportunity for open discussion regarding

our performance .,

Very truly vours,
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